
October 23rd, 2012  

To whom it may concern,  

I am writing to recommend the services of Randy Clough, and X-treme Sports Gear. 

In April of 2012 we were introduced to Randy and his product after an extensive 

search of the sports apparel industry. After weighing our options (cost, lead time and 

quality), we decided to order through his company. 

Our first order of home jerseys arrived on-time, as promised, and well ahead of any 

competing time-frame we were quoted with other suppliers. After a few weeks of 

using the product, and receiving a lot of compliments, we decided to order away 

jerseys as well. 

To date we have been extremely happy with the jerseys and look forward to using X-

treme Sports Gear for any future orders as well. 

I feel confident in recommending Randy and X-treme Sports Gear. He is not only 

thorough, but also easy to work with, and always willing to take the time to discuss 

my concerns and respond to questions.  

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Regards, 

 

  
 

Shawn Swanson 

General Manager 

Nanaimo Sr.B Timbermen 

250-619-8680 

shawn.swanson@shaw.ca 

 


